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MAYOR’S MESSAGE 

by Mayor Dave Phillips 
 

Spring has officially arrived, with a snow-storm 
forecast for this week.  We all know what it's like to 
live here in the Heber Valley!  I wash our car and it 
snows or rains.  It happens to all of us.  With those 
thoughts in mind, I'll take a chance and write about 
an important aspect of our community:  cleaning up 
our yards and homes.  It's never too early to start 
this, and spring seems like a great time to clean up 
after winter in order to get our community looking 
better.   
 
In recent budget meetings we've discussed code 
enforcement and how we rely so much on the good 
neighbors in Heber City who make it a habit to keep 
their yards clean and free from trash.  This includes 
hauling away junked cars, trailers and other "stuff" 
that detracts from the looks of a clean 
neighborhood.  When you do this, not only does 
your place look nice, but your neighbors applaud 
you for helping keep the neighborhood looking like 
it should.   
 
Some people are concerned about property values 
(rightly so) while others care more about the looks 
and safety of having nice, clean neighborhoods.  
Many like to have both!  I receive a lot of comments 
each year concerning this subject.  Please mark 
your calendars for the arrival of good weather and 
the proverbial spring-cleaning that accompanies it.  
For those of you who have pickup trucks, how 
about asking your neighbors without a truck if you 
can help haul away the clutter?  Happy spring (and 
spring cleaning) to each of us. 

 
 
 

 

 
POWER RATES IN UTAH ARE GOING UP, TAKE 

YOURS DOWN! 
 

Don’t miss the Utah Renewable Energy Conference 
2011 at the Salt Palace Convention Center on 
Tuesday, April 19th, hosted by the Utah Solar 
Energy Association and the Utah Technology 
Council.  This is your chance to bring the whole 
family and learn about energy efficiency and 
renewable energy.  There will be family-oriented 
activities and information sessions from 5-9pm, and 
admission is only $10 for the entire family!  Plus, 
they will be raffling off Goal Zero’s Portable Solar 
Power kits that you can take camping, to the beach, 
or use in an emergency!  To learn more visit 
www.utsolar.org. 
 

COMMUNITY GARDEN 
 

 
 

Heber City Corporation is again offering an area for 
a Community Garden. The plots are available for 
anyone interested. However, as we now have more 
interest than available space, preference will be 
given to people living within the City limits. Only 
one lot per family will be available and they will be 
available on a first come, first served basis. The 
plots could vary in size depending on total area 
available and the number of requests received but 
could run about 10’ x 12’. The cost is $30 for the 
season with a $10 refund at the end of the season 
if the area is left clean and the watering nozzle 
returned. Anyone interested should contact 
Paulette Thurber at the City Offices, 654-0757, 
during normal business hours. 
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